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From: Lois Epstein
To: House Transportation
Subject: HB 136
Date: Monday, March 31, 2025 1:53:09 PM


To House Transportation Committee members:


I'm writing as someone who lives on the west side of town and who supports the Fish Creek
trail extension. I pass by that area frequently during my dog walks. I oppose Representative
Kopp's bill, HB 136, as it inappropriately puts the interests of a small number of residents over
the interests of the larger community. In the past, a similar perspective resulted in the lack of a
Tony Knowles Coastal Trail extension through South Anchorage, and Anchorage is worse off
due to that perspective which killed the proposed extension.


 


Thank you for your efforts on behalf of Alaska.


 


Best regards,


Lois Epstein, P.E.


 


Lois Epstein, P.E.


Anchorage, Alaska 
(cell) 907.748.0448 
lneengineering.com
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